



# www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard













# **TERM 3 – 7<sup>th</sup> January 2022**

Dear All.

Happy New Year to each and everyone of you. I do hope you had a restful and relaxing break. Our first week of Term 3 has been full of learning, hard work and enthusiasm — the children and staff have thrown themselves into the start of term with gusto and it is wonderful to see and hear. We are very excited about this term as we have lots going on, which includes our next Learning Review Meetings just before we break up. More details about these will follow very soon.

We have vacancies on our Academy Council, if you or anyone you know might be interested in finding out more (no obligation!) please contact us.

As ever, if there is anything you need from us please call us on 01278 684151 or drop us a line at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Emma Barker

## **FLU VACCINATIONS**

A reminder that flu vaccinations are on Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> January and consent forms (whether you consent or not) need to be completed. They were sent out via email from the school email address. If you haven't received one, please let the office know so that we can get one sent to you.

#### **BUZZARD PE LESSONS**

Buzzard class will have PE lessons on Mondays and Wednesdays. Please can all Buzzard pupils wear their PE kit into school. Their PE lessons will be the last activity of the day so it is also important that clothing is suitable for the weather and pupils are warm during their lessons. Black leggings, black jogging bottoms, school jumper or a school fleece can be worn.

## **UKULELE LESSONS**

We are very excited that Buzzard class will be having Ukulele lessons every Tuesday! Music is an important part of the curriculum and allows pupils to express their emotions, as well as learn a new skill!

# **REVERSE ADVENT CALENDAR**



Thank you to everyone who donated to our Reverse Advent Calendar before Christmas. It was dropped to Highbridge Asda food bank just in time to give to families for Christmas.

#### **DROP OFF/PICK UP**

A gentle reminder to parents that our school gate way is <u>not</u> a safe place to turn your car around. We ask that you please use the Pawlett Pavillion car park to turn your car around.

#### **SAFEGUARDING**

Did you know that our Safeguarding Lead and Deputy Safeguarding Lead are Mrs Barker and Mrs Jeffries? If you ever need to talk to someone, they can be available to support you. Either see them at the school gates, or pop in to the office to ask to speak to them.







## **2021- 22 TERM DATES**

Term 3: Tuesday 4th January 2022 to Friday 18th February 2022

Term 4: Monday 28th February 2022 to Friday 8th April 2022

Term 5: Monday 25th April 2022 to Friday 27th May 2022

Term 6: Monday 6th June 2022 to Wednesday 20th July 2022

(Thursday 21st & Friday 22nd July are INSET days)

#### **IMPORTANT DATES**

Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> January – Pupil flu vaccinations Tuesday 15<sup>th</sup> and Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> February -Learning Review Meetings

## **READING CAFE**

As soon as we can, we will start our popular Reading Café here at PPSA. Next time we will run it from 3-3:15 as we want to make it as flexible as possible for families.

#### **BREAKFAST CLUB**

Plans are afoot for a Breakfast Club to start in September 2022. If you would be interested in finding out more about this, please let us know. We want to make it as accommodating as possible, so your opinions matter to us!



#### **HAPPY NEW YEAR**

Last, but not least, here's to a Happy and Healthy New Year!



